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Coaching Skills for Leaders in the Workplace Jackie Arnold 2013-10-10 This book
provides instruction on the requirements for the Institute of Leadership and
Management coaching & mentoring qualifications levels 5-7. As a leader, senior
manager or executive, you are often required to act as a coach or mentor for your
staff. This book will enable you to set up coaching programmes that can make a
significant difference to staff retention and motivation. It will give you the
knowledge and skills you need to encourage your staff to grow so that you can get
on with your own essential leadership role. In this book you'll discover how to: become an effective leader and coach *distinguish between coaching and mentoring establish the right coaching climate *develop effective communication skills - set
up the first coaching session *present a business case for coaching ...and much
more. You'll also find out the various coaching models available and equip
yourself with useful tools and exercises that you can employ in your coaching
sessions. Contents: List of figures and tables; Acknowledgements; Introduction; 1.
What is Coaching?; 2. Become an effective leader and coach; 3. Internal and
external coaching; 4. The differences between coaching and mentoring; 5.
Establishing the right climate; 6. Coaching Models; 7. Coaching tools and
exercises; 8. Effective communication skills; 9. Analysing comminications to
indentify meaning; 10. Respecting others' worldviews and motivating your coachees;
11. Overcoming barriers to coaching and mentoring; 12. Understanding the role of
power and authority; 13. Setting up the first session; 14. Presenting a business
case for coaching; 15. Coaching supervision and super-vision; 16. Co-Coaching and
team coaching; 17. Organisational approaches to coaching; Appendix 1: Sample forms
and competences; Appendix 2: Controlling costs; Appendix 3: Case studies and
evidence to support the value of coaching; Useful resources; Index
Coaching for Performance John Whitmore 2002 This edition now out of print. 4th
Edition available.
The Talent Code Daniel Coyle 2009-04-28 What is the secret of talent? How do we
unlock it? This groundbreaking work provides readers with tools they can use to
maximize potential in themselves and others. Whether you’re coaching soccer or
teaching a child to play the piano, writing a novel or trying to improve your golf
swing, this revolutionary book shows you how to grow talent by tapping into a
newly discovered brain mechanism. Drawing on cutting-edge neurology and firsthand
research gathered on journeys to nine of the world’s talent hotbeds—from the
baseball fields of the Caribbean to a classical-music academy in upstate New
York—Coyle identifies the three key elements that will allow you to develop your
gifts and optimize your performance in sports, art, music, math, or just about
anything. • Deep Practice Everyone knows that practice is a key to success. What
everyone doesn’t know is that specific kinds of practice can increase skill up to
ten times faster than conventional practice. • Ignition We all need a little
motivation to get started. But what separates truly high achievers from the rest
of the pack? A higher level of commitment—call it passion—born out of our deepest
unconscious desires and triggered by certain primal cues. Understanding how these
signals work can help you ignite passion and catalyze skill development. • Master
Coaching What are the secrets of the world’s most effective teachers, trainers,
and coaches? Discover the four virtues that enable these “talent whisperers” to
fuel passion, inspire deep practice, and bring out the best in their students.
These three elements work together within your brain to form myelin, a microscopic
neural substance that adds vast amounts of speed and accuracy to your movements
and thoughts. Scientists have discovered that myelin might just be the holy grail:
the foundation of all forms of greatness, from Michelangelo’s to Michael Jordan’s.
The good news about myelin is that it isn’t fixed at birth; to the contrary, it
grows, and like anything that grows, it can be cultivated and nourished. Combining
revelatory analysis with illuminating examples of regular people who have achieved
greatness, this book will not only change the way you think about talent, but
equip you to reach your own highest potential.
You Already Know How to Be Great Alan Fine 2010-10-14 A bold new approach to
performance by one of the top coaches in the country. In trying to improve-on the
playing field, in the office, or even at home-most people seek out new information
to get to the next level. They read a book, attend a class, or hire an expert to
give them an edge. But Alan Fine, an accomplished tennis, golf, and executive
coach and a renowned authority on peak performance, believes that this "outsidein" method is precisely what's holding you back from doing your best work. He's
found the biggest obstacle to improved performance isn't not knowing what to do;
it's not doing what you already know. Ironically, the quest for information and
instructions designed to help you get ahead can often interfere with your ability
to focus on doing something. Fine reveals his simple and proven approach to
achieving breakthrough performance. It starts with reducing the interference that
blocks your potential through an amazing process called G.R.O.W. (Goal, Reality,
Options, Way Forward). No matter who you are or what you do, You Already Know How
to Be Great will help you eliminate what is standing in the way of your goals.
Co-Active Coaching Henry Kimsey-House 2011-08-05 When Co-Active Coaching was first
released in 1998, this pioneering work set the stage for what has become a
cultural and business phenomenon and helped launch the profession of coaching.
Published in more than ten languages now, this book has been used as the
definitive resource in dozens of corporate, professional development and
university-based coaching programs as well as by thousands of individuals looking
to elevate their communication, relationship and coaching skills. This fully
revised third edition of Co-Active Coaching has been updated to reflect the
expanded vision of the newly up.
Occupational Outlook Handbook United States. Bureau of Labor Statistics 1976
Coaching for Performance John Whitmore 1993-09-01 Clear, concise, hands-on, and
reader friendly, this is a coaching guide written in a coaching style.
Self-Coaching Joseph J. Luciani 2010-06-17 The simple, untold truth about anxiety
and depression is that they are habits of insecurity—and, like all habits, they
can be broken. In this new edition of the highly successful Self-Coaching, Dr.
Joseph Luciani shows you how to change your way of thinking and develop a healthy,
adaptive way of living through his proven Self-Talk strategy for coaching yourself
back to health.
Coach the Person, Not the Problem Marcia Reynolds 2020-06-02 From a founding
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member of the coaching movement comes a detailed guide to mastering one of a
coach's toughest skills: thoughtfully reflecting clients' words and expressions
back to them so they see themselves and their world through new eyes. “Coaches
rely far too much on asking open-ended questions,” says Marcia Reynolds. But
questions only seek answers—inquiry provides insight. When, instead of just
questions, clients hear their thoughts, opinions, and beliefs spoken by someone
else, it prompts them to critically consider how their thinking affects their
goals. Reynolds cites the latest brain science to show why reflective inquiry
works and provides techniques, tips, and structures for creating breakthrough
conversations. This book will free coaches from the cult of asking the magical
question by offering five essential practices of reflective inquiry: focus on the
person, not the problem; summarize what is heard and expressed; identify
underlying beliefs and assumptions; unwrap the desired outcome; and articulate
insights and commitments. Using these practices, combined with a respectful and
caring presence, helps create a space where clients feel safe, seen, and valued
for who they are. Coaches become change agents who actively recharge the human
spirit. And clients naturally dive deeper and develop personalized solutions that
may surprise even the coach.
The Winning Mind John Whitmore 1987
The 4 Stages of Psychological Safety Timothy R. Clark 2020-03-03 This book is the
first practical, hands-on guide that shows how leaders can build psychological
safety in their organizations, creating an environment where employees feel
included, fully engaged, and encouraged to contribute their best efforts and
ideas. Perhaps the leader's most challenging task is to increase intellectual
friction while decreasing social friction. When this doesn't happen and it becomes
emotionally expensive to say what you truly think and feel, that lack of
psychological safety triggers the self-censoring instinct, shuts down learning,
and blocks collaboration and creativity. Timothy R. Clark, a former CEO, Oxfordtrained social scientist, and organizational consultant, provides a research-based
framework to help leaders transform their organizations into sanctuaries of
inclusion and incubators of innovation. When leaders cultivate psychological
safety, teams and organizations progress through four successive stages. First,
people feel included and accepted; then they feel safe to learn, contribute, and
finally, challenge the status quo. Clark draws deeply on psychology, philosophy,
social science, literature, and his own experiences to show how leaders can, and
must, set the tone and model the ideal behaviors—as he says, “you either show the
way or get in the way.” This thoughtful and pragmatic guide demonstrates that if
you banish fear, install true performance-based accountability, and create a
nurturing environment that allows people to be vulnerable as they learn and grow,
they will perform beyond your expectations.
Challenging Coaching John Blakey 2012-03-14 Challenging Coaching is a real-world,
timely and provocative book which provides a wake-up call to move beyond the
limitations of traditional coaching. Based on the authors' extensive experience
working at board and management levels, they suggest that for far too long
coaching approaches have shied away from adopting a more challenging stance - a
stance that can provoke greater performance and unlock deeper potential in
business leaders and their teams. The authors detail their unique FACTS coaching
model, which provides a practical and pragmatic approach focusing on Feedback,
Accountability, Courageous goals, Tension and Systems thinking. The authors
explore FACTS coaching in theory and in practice using case studies, example
dialogues and practical exercises so that the reader will be able to successfully
challenge others using respectful yet direct techniques. This is an original and
thought-provoking book that dares the reader to go beyond traditional coaching and
face the FACTS.
Emotional Intelligence Coaching Stephen Neale 2011-09-03 Emotional Intelligence
Coaching examines the vital role emotions and habits play in performance.
Emotional intelligence can help leaders and coaches recognize how attitudes - both
their own and those of the people they coach - prevent individuals from reaching
their potential. Replacing these with more useful feelings and thoughts can
provide a powerful means of improving performance. This book explains the
principles of emotional intelligence and how these relate to coaching for
performance. It includes practical activities for those seeking to identify and
adapt their behaviour in order to achieve more. Never before have emotional
intelligence and coaching been brought together in this way to help you develop
your own and other people's performance.
A Short Introduction to Coaching Skills and the GROW Model P. H. Davies 2016-12-06
The aim of this short book is to give an idea of what coaching is and to show how
it can help people change the things in their lives they want to change. It
explains the principles behind coaching and enlarges on some of the methodology
that has been shown to work both in professional coaching situations and with
individuals who self-coach at home. It aims to provide information that,
hopefully, is useful to somebody considering embarking on a coaching course as
well as for people who may be simply interested in the subject.
Human Purpose and Transhuman Potential Ted Chu 2014-03-01 For millennia, great
thinkers have contemplated the meaning and purpose of human existence; but while
most assumed that humanity was the end point of creation or the pinnacle of
evolution, Ted Chu makes the provocative claim that the human race may in fact be
a means rather than an end—that humankind will give rise to evolutionary
successors. In this wide-ranging and authoritative work, Chu reexamines the
question of human purpose in light of the extraordinary developments of science
and technology. Arguing that a deep understanding of our place in the universe is
required to navigate the magnitude of the choices that lie ahead, he surveys human
wisdom from both East and West, traces the evolutionary trajectory that has led to
this point, and explores the potentials emerging on the scientific frontier. The
book addresses the legitimate fears and concerns of “playing God” but embraces the
possibility of transcending biological forms and becoming or creating entirely new
life-forms.
Neuroscience for Coaches Amy Brann 2017-09-03 Many coaching tools and techniques
are now fairly well established, but how do they actually work? Neuroscience for
Coaches equips coaches with information that will help them answer this question
and therefore deliver greater value to clients. Based on over twelve years of
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research, this book provides a clear explanation of the aspects of neuroscience
that are relevant to coaching so you can describe to clients from a
neuroscientific perspective why particular techniques and methods work and the
benefits to them. This fully updated 2nd edition of Neuroscience for Coaches
includes new interviews with Marshall Goldsmith, Susan Greenfield, Christian van
Nieuwerburgh and Kim Morgan, along with new material on oxytocin, goals and
mindfulness. It covers the latest neuroscientific research and, crucially, the
ways in which coaches can use this information effectively and practically in
their everyday work. Neuroscience for Coaches is a vital resource for keeping up
to date with recent scientific developments, tools and techniques in coaching.
101 Coaching Strategies and Techniques Gladeana McMahon 2010 101 Coaching
Strategies and Techniques provides focused, practical strategies to help the coach
with their work. Each point provides a detailed explanation of the strategy
together with potential pitfalls and solutions. Contributors from a range of
coaching backgrounds are brought together to cover a number of issues faced by
professional coaches including: confidence building developing specific skills and
strategies group coaching problem solving and creativity self awareness the stuck
client. 101 Coaching Strategies and Techniques will be a handy reference tool for
busy coaches; the bite-sized strategies will also provide a useful guide for those
in training.
Teams Unleashed Phillip Sandahl 2019-10-08 FROM THE CO-AUTHOR OF THE WORLDWIDE
BESTSELLER, Co-Active Coaching, Fourth Edition: The proven framework for
transformative conversations at work and in life Teams Unleashed provides a map
and compass for engaged, sustainable, and improved team performance. This
practical approach uses the everyday language of teams to highlight what's
working, and uncover what's not, and gives teams the tools to to incorporate new
practices that build team effectiveness. This is an approach proven in the real
world of teams since 2005 and used by thousands of teams worldwide. The steps
outlined are based on the fundamentals of coaching-a powerful, repeatable process
to support and empower change that makes a difference. Teams Unleashed introduces
the five core competencies for working effectively with teams, describes the
essential team coaching skills and provides exercises and activities to generate
the important conversations that lead to new understanding and new team norms.
This is a book for those who work with and lead teams: team and executive coaches,
internal HR, OD and L&D professionals, and team leaders. This is an approach that
gives teams a way to get clear "We are here"; the tools to design "Where we go
from here"; and the structure and accountability to stay on track for team
success.
The Values-Driven Organization Richard Barrett 2013-07-31 Based on significant new
research from multiple sources, Richard Barrett creates a compelling narrative
about why values-driven organizations are the most successful organizations on the
planet. According to Barrett, understanding employee’s needs—what people value—is
the key to creating a high performing organization. When you support employees in
satisfying their needs, they respond with high levels of employee engagement and
willingly bring their commitment and creativity to their work. This book updates
and brings together in one volume, two of Richard Barrett’s previous publications,
Liberating the Corporate Soul (1998) and Building a Values-Driven Organisation
(2006), to provide a reference manual for leaders and change agents who wish to
create a values-driven organization. The text provides both a leadership approach,
and a language, for organizational transformation and culture change that
incorporates concepts such as cultural entropy, values alignment and whole system
change. With an updated set of cultural diagnostic tools and a wide range of new
and exciting case studies on culture and leadership development, The Values-Driven
Organization will be essential reading for students, researchers and practitioners
in the fields of organizational change, leadership and ethics.
The Coaching Manual ePub eBook Julie Starr 2013-10-18 Widely recognised as a
leading practical handbook on coaching, The Coaching Manual combines an
understanding of coaching principles, skills, attitudes and behaviours, along with
practical guidance and a comprehensive tool kit for coaches. The Coaching Manual
demystifies the full coaching process, from first step to final meeting. This is
the complete guide to coaching and includes: models, perspectives, skills, case
studies, tips and advice.
High Performance Habits Brendon Burchard 2022-01-04 THESE HABITS WILL MAKE YOU
EXTRAORDINARY. Twenty years ago, author Brendon Burchard became obsessed with
answering three questions: 1. Why do some individuals and teams succeed more
quickly than others and sustain that success over the long term? 2. Of those who
pull it off, why are some miserable and others consistently happy on their
journey? 3. What motivates people to reach for higher levels of success in the
first place, and what practices help them improve the most After extensive
original research and a decade as the world’s leading high performance coach,
Burchard found the answers. It turns out that just six deliberate habits give you
the edge. Anyone can practice these habits and, when they do, extraordinary things
happen in their lives, relationships, and careers. Which habits can help you
achieve long-term success and vibrant well-being no matter your age, career,
strengths, or personality? To become a high performer, you must seek clarity,
generate energy, raise necessity, increase productivity, develop influence, and
demonstrate courage. The art and science of how to do all this is what this book
is about. Whether you want to get more done, lead others better, develop skill
faster, or dramatically increase your sense of joy and confidence, the habits in
this book will help you achieve it faster. Each of the six habits is illustrated
by powerful vignettes, cutting-edge science, thought-provoking exercises, and
real-world daily practices you can implement right now. If you’ve ever wanted a
science-backed, heart-centered plan to living a better quality of life, it’s in
your hands. Best of all, you can measure your progress. A link to a free
professional assessment is included in the book.
Unlocking High Performance Jason Lauritsen 2018-10-03 Traditional performance
management processes are often ineffective in increasing workforce engagement and
fostering a positive employer-employee relationship. The established method of
annually scoring employees against a list of static objectives can make employees
feel undervalued and frustrated and can hinder, rather than advance, staff
development. Unlocking High Performance shows you how to transform this process to
get the best out of your workforce. It presents a new model for performance
management based on the three components of planning, cultivation and
accountability, and situates this process within the wider aims of promoting work
as a healthy relationship between employer and employee rather than a restrictive
contract to be complied with. Unlocking High Performance equips you with the tools
needed to create clear expectations and goals, deliver feedback effectively, and
to develop a culture of coaching rather than criticism. This book also provides
practical guidance on how to identify and remove obstacles, effectively manage
underperformance, and how to get buy-in for change. Packed with tips, tools and
examples from organizations including Vistaprint, NVIDIA and South Dakota State
University, this book provides everything needed to design a performance
management process which will improve employee experience, help them reach their
full potential, and ultimately deliver exceptional business results.
Coaching for Performance John Whitmore 2017-07-13 This updated and expanded second
edition of Book provides a user-friendly introduction to the subject, Taking a
clear structural framework, it guides the reader through the subject's core
elements. A flowing writing style combines with the use of illustrations and
diagrams throughout the text to ensure the reader understands even the most
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complex of concepts. This succinct and enlightening overview is a required reading
for all those interested in the subject .We hope you find this book useful in
shaping your future career & Business.
The FIVE COACHING CONVERSATIONS a Research-Based Model for Maximizing People's
Performance and Potential Steve Williams 2020-02-20
You@work Cathy Fyock 2018-05-05 Contemporary HR professionals and business leaders
are beginning to understand the importance of unlocking human potential and
maximizing performance and innovation by truly embracing the human spirit of their
employees. This unique and powerful book explores the nuances of bringing our
whole selves to work, and challenges us to shed the outdated notion of asking
employees to check their humanity at the door. What does it mean to BE YOU and BE
VALUED AS YOU in the workplace? The stories in this book answer those questions,
and more. Absolutely every decision, every business strategy, every word spoken
between colleagues, and every policy enacted can and should be derived from a
place of deep respect for one another -- not just as "talent" but as people.
Organizational success is, at its core, about human beings working together to
serve human purposes. Open this book to take a fresh, personal look at: - Wellbeing - Work/life balance - Energy management - Leadership styles - Diversity and
inclusion - Personal and professional development - The personal facets of
recruitment - Retirement planning with heart - Self-awareness - Strategies for
individual and team success - Workplace respect - And much more. You@Work is a
remarkable collection of insights from 15 leading HR and OD experts, across
multiple industries and professional roles. And it's a must-read for any leader
looking to achieve more by putting humanity back into the workplace. This book is
part of The @Work Series from Silver Tree Publishing. 100% of the publisher
proceeds from the Amazon paperback sales of this book will benefit the SHRM
Foundation.
Coaching for Performance John Whitmore 2010-11-26 This extensively revised and
expanded new edition clearly explains the principles of coaching, with
illustrations from business and sport.
Dare, Dream, Do Whitney L. Johnson 2016-10-21 Thinkers50 Management Thinker of
2015 Whitney Johnson has a goal: to help us identify and achieve our dreams. Her
belief is that we can each achieve greater happiness when focusing both on our
dreams and on other people in our lives. In this inspiring book, Johnson directs
her attention to teaching women, in particular, a three-step model for personal
advancement and happiness. She first encourages us to Dare to boldly step out, to
consider disrupting life as we know it. Then she teaches us how to Dream, to give
life to the many possibilities available, whether to start a business, run a
marathon, or travel the world. She shows us how to "date" our dreams (no need to
commit!) and how to make space for dreams. Finally, Whitney's model brings out the
businesswoman in her; she teaches us to Do, to execute our dreams. She showcases
the importance of sharing dreams with others to give them life, creating your own
"dream team." Rich with real stories of women who have dared to dream, Dare,
Dream, Do offers a practical framework for making remarkable things happen.
The Coaching Organization James M. Hunt 2006-08-03 The Coaching Organization: A
Strategy for Developing Leaders is the only book to provide practical advice on
how a company can strategically manage coaching initiatives that strengthen
organizations and enhance employee engagement and growth. Authors James M. Hunt
and Joseph R. Weintraub offer best practices to help organizations deploy
developmental coaching that drives leadership and employee effectiveness.
Performance Coaching Serena Richards 2015-03-28 Effective coaching is the art,
science and practice of personal and professional development, of changing lives
completely and also of helping people to deal with problems, fears, transition and
change. Coaching came as a fundamental solution for improving people's
effectiveness and performance, and helping them achieve their full potential. This
book provides useful techniques and methods of developing people's skills and
abilities and of boosting performance. It contains the GROW model (Goals, Reality,
Options, Will). It was established as the basis for coaching professionals. Clear,
concise and reader-friendly, this is a coaching guide written in a coaching style
that will definitely shape the coachee's efficiency.
The Coaching Habit Michael Bungay Stanier 2016-02-29 Coaching is an essential
skill for leaders. But for most busy, overworked managers, coaching employees is
done badly, or not at all. They're just too busy, and it's too hard to change. But
what if managers could coach their people in 10 minutes or less? In Michael Bungay
Stanier's The Coaching Habit, coaching becomes a regular, informal part of your
day so managers and their teams can work less hard and have more impact. Coaching
is an art and it's far easier said than done. It takes courage to ask a question
rather than offer up advice, provide an answer, or unleash a solution. Giving
another person the opportunity to find their own way, make their own mistakes, and
create their own wisdom is both brave and vulnerable. It can also mean unlearning
our ''fix it'' habits. In this practical and inspiring book, Michael shares seven
transformative questions that can make a difference in how we lead and support.
And, he guides us through the tricky part - how to take this new information and
turn it into habits and a daily practice. -Brené Brown, author of Rising Strong
and Daring Greatly Drawing on years of experience training more than 10,000 busy
managers from around the globe in practical, everyday coaching skills, Bungay
Stanier reveals how to unlock your peoples' potential. He unpacks seven essential
coaching questions to demonstrate how---by saying less and asking more--you can
develop coaching methods that produce great results. - Get straight to the point
in any conversation with The Kickstart Question - Stay on track during any
interaction with The AWE Question - Save hours of time for yourself with The Lazy
Question, and hours of time for others with The Strategic Question - Get to the
heart of any interpersonal or external challenge with The Focus Question and The
Foundation Question - Finally, ensure others find your coaching as beneficial as
you do with The Learning Question A fresh, innovative take on the traditional howto manual, the book combines insider information with research based in
neuroscience and behavioural economics, together with interactive training tools
to turn practical advice into practiced habits. Dynamic question-and-answer
sections help identify old habits and kick-start new behaviour, making sure you
get the most out of all seven chapters. Witty and conversational, The Coaching
Habit takes your work--and your workplace--from good to great.
Helping People Change Richard Boyatzis 2019-08-20 You're trying to help--but is it
working? Helping others is a good thing. Often, as a leader, manager, doctor,
teacher, or coach, it's central to your job. But even the most well-intentioned
efforts to help others can be undermined by a simple truth: We almost always focus
on trying to "fix" people, correcting problems or filling the gaps between where
they are and where we think they should be. Unfortunately, this doesn't work well,
if at all, to inspire sustained learning or positive change. There's a better way.
In this powerful, practical book, emotional intelligence expert Richard Boyatzis
and Weatherhead School of Management colleagues Melvin Smith and Ellen Van Oosten
present a clear and hopeful message. The way to help someone learn and change,
they say, cannot be focused primarily on fixing problems, but instead must connect
to that person's positive vision of themselves or an inspiring dream or goal
they've long held. This is what great coaches do--they know that people draw
energy from their visions and dreams, and that same energy sustains their efforts
to change, even through difficult times. In contrast, problem-centered approaches
trigger physiological responses that make a person defensive and less open to new
ideas. The authors use rich and moving real-life stories, as well as decades of
original research, to show how this distinctively positive mode of coaching—what
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they call "coaching with compassion"--opens people up to thinking creatively and
helps them to learn and grow in meaningful and sustainable ways. Filled with
probing questions and exercises that encourage self-reflection, Helping People
Change will forever alter the way all of us think about and practice what we do
when we try to help.
Reboot Jerry Colonna 2019-06-18 One of the start-up world’s most in-demand
executive coaches—hailed as the “CEO Whisperer” (Gimlet Media)—reveals why radical
self-inquiry is critical to professional success and healthy relationships in all
realms of life. Jerry Colonna helps start-up CEOs make peace with their demons,
the psychological habits and behavioral patterns that have helped them to
succeed—molding them into highly accomplished individuals—yet have been
detrimental to their relationships and ultimate well-being. Now, this venture
capitalist turned executive coach shares his unusual yet highly effective blend of
Buddhism, Jungian therapy, and entrepreneurial straight talk to help leaders
overcome their own psychological traumas. Reboot is a journey of radical selfinquiry, helping you to reset your life by sorting through the emotional baggage
that is holding you back professionally, and even more important, in your
relationships. Jerry has taught CEOs and their top teams to realize their
potential by using the raw material of their lives to find meaning, to build
healthy interpersonal bonds, and to become more compassionate and bold leaders. In
Reboot, he inspires everyone to hold themselves responsible for their choices and
for the possibility of truly achieving their dreams. Work does not have to destroy
us. Work can be the way in which we achieve our fullest self, Jerry firmly
believes. What we need, sometimes, is a chance to reset our goals and to reconnect
with our deepest selves and with each other. Reboot moves and empowers us to begin
this journey.
Positive Intelligence Shirzad Chamine 2012 Chamine exposes how your mind is
sabotaging you and keeping your from achieving your true potential. He shows you
how to take concrete steps to unleash the vast, untapped powers of your mind.
Ask a Manager Alison Green 2018-05-01 From the creator of the popular website Ask
a Manager and New York’s work-advice columnist comes a witty, practical guide to
200 difficult professional conversations—featuring all-new advice! There’s a
reason Alison Green has been called “the Dear Abby of the work world.” Ten years
as a workplace-advice columnist have taught her that people avoid awkward
conversations in the office because they simply don’t know what to say.
Thankfully, Green does—and in this incredibly helpful book, she tackles the tough
discussions you may need to have during your career. You’ll learn what to say when
• coworkers push their work on you—then take credit for it • you accidentally
trash-talk someone in an email then hit “reply all” • you’re being micromanaged—or
not being managed at all • you catch a colleague in a lie • your boss seems
unhappy with your work • your cubemate’s loud speakerphone is making you homicidal
• you got drunk at the holiday party Praise for Ask a Manager “A must-read for
anyone who works . . . [Alison Green’s] advice boils down to the idea that you
should be professional (even when others are not) and that communicating in a
straightforward manner with candor and kindness will get you far, no matter where
you work.”—Booklist (starred review) “The author’s friendly, warm, no-nonsense
writing is a pleasure to read, and her advice can be widely applied to
relationships in all areas of readers’ lives. Ideal for anyone new to the job
market or new to management, or anyone hoping to improve their work
experience.”—Library Journal (starred review) “I am a huge fan of Alison Green’s
Ask a Manager column. This book is even better. It teaches us how to deal with
many of the most vexing big and little problems in our workplaces—and to do so
with grace, confidence, and a sense of humor.”—Robert Sutton, Stanford professor
and author of The No Asshole Rule and The Asshole Survival Guide “Ask a Manager is
the ultimate playbook for navigating the traditional workforce in a diplomatic but
firm way.”—Erin Lowry, author of Broke Millennial: Stop Scraping By and Get Your
Financial Life Together
Evolutionary Coaching: A Values Based Approach to Unleashing Human Potential
Richard Barrett 2014-06-05 No matter what type of coach you are, if you are
concerned with the healthy psychological growth of your clients, this is a book
you should read. It is not about coaching per se, it is about the framework of
human development that coaches need to be familiar with in order to facilitate the
full emergence of their client’s potential: not just helping people become more
proficient at what they do, but helping them participate in their own evolution,
the evolution of their organizations, the evolution of our global society and the
evolution of our species. Part I explores the theory of human emergence, providing
a detailed description of the seven stages of psychological development, the
evolution of cultural world views, the evolving structure and operation of the
human mind/brain and the six evolutionary stages in human decision-making.
Performance Coaching Carol Wilson 2014-01-03 Performance Coaching offers a guide
to the fundamentals of coaching with an overview of all the key principles, tools
and case studies you need to develop more advanced knowledge. Whether you're
thinking about becoming a coach, already running a professional coaching practice
or thinking about how you can embed a coaching culture in your organization, Carol
Wilson illustrates how to develop a best practice approach. Using practical tools
throughout and with international case studies to illustrate the various cultural
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challenges coaches and managers can face, Performance Coaching is a complete
resource for developing coaching in any organization. This new edition of
Performance Coaching has been completely updated to offer a greater focus on
building a coaching culture in organizations and the challenges that leaders face
in understanding and developing a coaching approach.
Coaching for Performance Fifth Edition John Whitmore 2010-11-26 Coaching delivers
high performance in you, your team, and your organization. "Coaching for
Performance is the proven resource for all coaches and pioneers of the future of
coaching." - Magdalena N. Mook, CEO, International Coach Federation (ICF) "Shines
a light on what it takes to create high performance." - John McFarlane, Chairman,
Barclays, Chairman, TheCityUK Coaching for Performance is the definitive book for
coaches, leaders, talent managers and professionals around the world. An
international bestseller, featuring the influential GROW model, this book is the
founding text of the coaching profession. It explains why enabling people to bring
the best out of themselves is the key to driving productivity, growth, and
engagement. A meaningful coaching culture has the potential to transform the
relationship between organizations and employees and to put both on the path to
long-term success. Written by Sir John Whitmore, the pioneer of coaching, and
Performance Consultants, the global market leaders in performance coaching, this
extensively revised and extended edition will revolutionize the traditional
approach to organizational culture. Brand-new practical exercises, corporate
examples, coaching dialogues, and a glossary strengthen the learning process,
whilst a critical new chapter demonstrates how to measure the benefits of coaching
as a return on investment, ensuring this landmark new edition will remain at the
forefront of professional coaching and leadership development.
The Coaching Effect Bill Eckstrom 2019-04-02 The most effective leader behaves
more like a coach Authors Bill Eckstrom and Sarah Wirth have spent a decade
researching the activities, behaviors, and performance of leaders. After studying
more than 100,000 coaching interactions in the workplace, primarily of sales
teams, they have been able to determine how coaching affects team outcomes and
growth. The authors share three critical performance drivers, along with the four
high-growth activities that coaches must execute to build a team that is motivated
to achieve at the highest levels. Through both hard data and rich stories,
Eckstrom and Wirth demonstrate how leaders can measure and improve their coaching
to lead their teams to better results. The Coaching Effect will help leaders at
all levels understand the necessity of challenging people out of their comfort
zone to create a high-growth organization. Leaders will learn how they can develop
trust relationships, drive accountability and leverage growth experiences to
propel their team members to the highest levels of success.
Coaching for Performance: GROWing Human Potential and Purpose: The Principles and
Practice of Coaching and Leadership, 4th Edition John Whitmore 2009 Good coaching
is a skill that requires a depth of understanding and plenty of practice if it is
to deliver its astonishing potential. This extensively revised and expanded new
edition clearly explains the principles of coaching and illustrates them with
examples of high performance from business and sport. It continues to follow the
GROW sequence (Goals, Reality, Options, Will) and clarifies the process and
practice of coaching by describing what coaching really is, what it can be used
for, when and how much it can be used, and who can use it well. Coaching for
Performance raises the bar of coaching with the addition of new chapters
elaborating on advanced transpersonal coaching, the crossover between coaching and
leadership, evolution and social responsibility, the future of coaching and its
applications in times of crisis and change.
Career Management for Life Jeffrey H. Greenhaus 2018-07-20 Career Management for
Life provides students and employees with an integrative approach to managing
their careers on an ongoing basis to achieve a satisfying balance between their
work and their family responsibilities, community involvement, and personal
interests. The career management model guides individuals through the different
phases of their career from figuring out what their first job should be right to
navigating the road to retirement. Expert authors Greenhaus, Callanan, and
Godshalk bring their wealth of research experience to the book and demonstrate the
individual and organizational sides of career management, allowing an appreciation
of both. This material is well balanced by a set of practical tools, including
self-assessments, case studies, and recommended interviews. The new edition also
includes: An emphasis on attaining work-life balance, a topic that is of growing
concern to workers at all stages of their careers. An updated focus on today’s
career contexts and stages. Material on technology and social media, now
integrated throughout the book, to reflect the growing importance of these tools
in career management and development. A chapter on international careers, helping
individuals face a globalized world. Greater emphasis on alternative career paths,
reflecting the newest trends and helping individuals understand all the different
career options available to them. This rich and engaging book will help
individuals understand themselves better, which in turn allows them to understand
what they really want out of their career. Those taking (or offering) classes in
career management or career development will come to rely on this book for years
to follow.
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